CITY OF PORTSMOUTH



PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

June 20, 2017

Public Meeting on Spinney Road sidewalk to be held on Wednesday, July 19th

PORTSMOUTH, NH – The City will hold a public meeting to review plans for Spinney Road sidewalk improvements on Wednesday, July 19th at 6:00 p.m. in City Hall's Conference Room A. City staff will discuss plans to create a concrete sidewalk that will follow the east side of Spinney Road, spanning from Middle Road to Islington Street.

Please contact Dave Desfosses at <u>djdesfosses@cityofportsmouth.com</u> or 766-1411 with any questions.